
July 26, 2022 
 

The regular scheduled meeting was called to order by President Dan Parker at 6:00 pm. 

Members present were Arnie Housenga, Doug Schmidt, Joe Raaymakers, Floyd Steines and 

Brian Conzett.  

 

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed, motion to approve by Steines, 2nd by Schmidt 

and passed. 

 

Financials were presented by Winkel, motion to approve by Conzett, 2nd by Steines and 

passed.  

 

Grounds and Greens - Received new utility cart, pulls the blower really well. Having the fairway 

reels getting sharpen, they weren’t done this past winter. Getting some dollar spots on the 

greens from all the rain and humidity. We’re spraying the greens for this. We are planning on 

verticut the greens with Dewitt Springbrook equipment. Maint. Crew will have the right of way 

while doing this. More sand has been ordered for the traps and trimming out the bun kers for a 

defined lip. Stakes have been put around the greens to avoid wear around them. Will need for 

further work on bunkers in the future. New John Deere equipment is at least a year out, so will 

need to consider it. We have had a couple of members moving the tee off markers to their 

pleasure. This is done by the maintenance crew only. Further violations will be punished by loss 

of golfing privileges. The tree stump behind the practice green has been favorably received and 

we might do more in the future. 

 

Sports - 4th of July tournament had 40 participants and the club championship had 25. The 

ladies tournament was also a success with 50 participants. Thanks to all who organized these 

events.  

 

Buildings - n/a 

 

Bar and Grill - n/a 

 

Old business - n/a 

 

New Business - Will add an AED and 1st aid kit on site for safety. 

 

Next meeting is August 30th. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Conzett, 2nd by Steines and passed.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Brian Conzett, secretary.  


